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May 13, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
Due to the Families First Coronavirus Response Act, your family may be eligible to receive benefits 
in the form of an EBT card issued by the PA Department of Human Services.  You will receive 
benefits based on every school-aged child in your household who qualifies.  If your child was not 
previously eligible for Free or Reduced meals (in other words they were full pay), you will need to 
submit an application to determine if their status has changed due to your current household 
situation (job loss, reduction in hours, etc.). 
 
Parents are strongly encouraged to submit a meals application ASAP to determine if all students in 
your family qualify thereby enabling you to receive your maximum benefit. 
 
Please apply online at www.schoolcafe.com.  If you are unable to apply online or have any questions, 
please call 814-337-1600 ext. 1619. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cynthia Paxton 
Accountant 
 
 
 
 
 
 


